
PROVISIONAL PRE-REGISTRATION 

UNDER GST 

Panaji, June 8,  2017 

                                                                                Jyaistha, 18, 2017 

Commissioner of Commercial Taxes invited attention of those registered 

dealers who have not collected sealed envelopes containing GST login 

credentials from the Ward officers are requested to collect the same 

immediately from the respective Ward Offices and complete the pre-registration 

process on the GST Portal. 

In case of dealers, who have been issued login credentials but are not 

willing to take pre-registration are requested to inform the same to the 

respective Ward Office.The dealers, who have not yet received the GST login 

credentials , should get in touch with the respective  Ward Office immediately. 

Commissioner also informed that Pre-Registration Window will close on 

June 15, 2017. For further assistance contact helpdesk at respective Ward Office 

and also  read FAQ available on website www.goacomtax.gov.in for pre-

registration. 
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